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March 08, 2022 
 
 
It is with deep sadness that the Rocky Hill Fire Department announces the passing of 
Fire Captain James Lamarre. 
 
For the past several months Captain Lamarre has been courageously battling work-
related cancer and the Rocky Hill Fire Department considers this a line of duty death. 
 
Captain Lamarre honorably served the department for 27 years in many roles, 
including that of career apparatus mechanic. 
 
A proud US Army veteran, Jim was very active in the Benino-Beck VFW Post, serving 
as chaplain.  
 
Final arrangements will be forth coming. 
 
 
 
Michael P. Garrahy, Fire Chief 
Rocky hill Fire Department 
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